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VACANCY FOR PARISH COUNCILLORS 
 

The result of this year’s Election is “Uncontested” resulting in seven vacant 
seats on the Parish Council. Two seats for Riverside Ward and Five seats 
for South Ward. 
If you are interested in serving the community and would like further 
information, please contact the undersigned. (An application form can be 
found on our website, in the Office or we can send you a copy directly). 
 
BEING A PARISH COUNCILLOR 

The Council has a number of duties and many powers, which are 
administered on behalf of the residents of the Parish.  
A Parish Councillor needs to be committed to the local Community and 
therefore a Member’s input is important and a hands-on approach is needed 
on some occasions.  
Full Council meetings are held once a month (normally the second Monday) 
except August.  These are held at the Hullbridge Centre in Windermere 
Avenue and commence at 19.30 hrs.  In addition to the monthly meetings 
there are various committees, which meet on an ad hoc basis.  Membership 
of these committees is voluntary.   
 

All Members have to abide to a Code of Conduct as well as Standing Orders, 
Financial Regulations and other Polices adopted by the Parish Council. 
 
Closing date for applications: Tuesday 11th May 2021 
Applicants will be asked to attend the Full Council meeting on Monday 17th 
May 2021 where Co-option will take place. 
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